
1000 Evans Road James “Chip” Mack, Interim Principal

Cary, North Carolina 27513

919-460-3528

919-460-3540 (fax)

December 2, 2022

Early Release:

Monday December 5 is an Early Release Day for all Wake County Public Schools.  West
Cary Middle School will dismiss at 12:15 on Monday.  Our staff will be involved in staff
development.  Our buses and school transportation will pick up 2 hours early.  It will be
important for carpool students to be picked up on time on Friday.

A Note From Our Area Superintendent

Greetings, West Cary Middle School Families,

The family input session for your next principal is scheduled for Monday, December 5 at 5:30

PM. This meeting will be held remotely to provide easier access to stakeholders who might

not otherwise be able to meet in person.  If you are not able to participate in the virtual

meeting, please consider completing the digital survey link so we can gather your feedback as

well. The same questions will be asked during the virtual input session on Monday.

I look forward to hearing/receiving WCMS families' thoughts that will assist with creating the

profile for your next leader. Please do not post the link below to any social media
platforms.

Digital Survey:

Feedback Link

Virtual Meeting - December 5, 2022:

WCMS Google Meet

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Tammie Sexton

Western Area Superintendent

Wake County Public School System

Dream, Believe, Achieve – Make it Happen!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfaWmrEGm-rg_dYtJqf055Z9AEheGOFojr1jpo_lVIJW5onmw/viewform?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/fqe-dizf-oqb


DC Trip

Parents, we have over 100 8th grade students going to DC in February! We need chaperones. If

you are interested in chaperoning, please let Ms. Ruff know.  All you need to do is complete

the background check that's available in the media center and pay the trip cost which is the

same as the price for a student- $390.  We would love to have you!

Winter Dance

There will be a Winter Dance presented by our Athletics Boosters that will be held on
December 16th, 7- 9 pm in the school cafeteria. Tickets can be purchased online at
https://checkout.square.site/buy/K2CISWMW7TBYA64UJQ2CG47T

● The dance will be December 16th from 7:00—9:00pm in our gym.

● The cost to attend is $10, and payment can be accepted through the Venmo that has

already been sent out.  Students may also buy tickets at our home basketball game

next Thursday (12/8)

● We could still use a few parent volunteers!!!!  Please have parents contact Coach Burns

(rburns@wcpss.net) if they are interested in volunteering!

● We could still use donations (roles of wrapping paper, strands of Christmas lights,

artificial Christmas trees, and Christmas/ Winter inflatables).  I will make sure they are

returned.

Dream, Believe, Achieve – Make it Happen!

https://checkout.square.site/buy/K2CISWMW7TBYA64UJQ2CG47T

